
     

          
          

 

            
     

      
            

          
     

            

            
             

 

              
             
           
             

             
       

            
            

             
  

         
          

           

Health and Safety DAC Committee Meeting 

Members in attendance: Tara Brown, Pat Nolan RN, Cecilia Loftus, Rachel 
Bressler RN, Laila Taslimi, Debbie Bernstein , Debbie Rothman, no student 
reps present 

7:05 call meeting to order- I cc moved to approve minutes for November 
2022 Patricia 2nd the motion 

Model Policy for support of LGBTQ students: 
Tara reviewed the draft policy- group suggested to take the document to 
experts that have appropriate definitions of terms. Committee feels we do 
not have expertise to review document 

Tara decided to have experts review document then bring back to the DAC 

Tara: update on Naloxone Education: board wants to know where we are at 
and what the next steps would be. Board has not adopted a policy 
regarding Naloxone. 

Rachel: We received a lot of naloxone , all school sites received boxes 
based on a formula on the number of AEDs (defibrillators) at a school site, 
training of staff has started, Tata and Rachel spoke with school lawyers, 
schools are training site staff, and the goal is to have training with health 
and office staff. Our goal is to have continuity of training across all schools. 
We eventually want to train parents and students. 

Laila wanted to know if there have been any student incidents at school 
and off campus related to fentanyl. Rachel was not aware of any incidents 

Rachel segwayed to CPR training: we want to get back to CPR training in 
house with staff 

Tara: Student services updates- working on model policy for transgender, 
all school safety plans were approved, working on getting some CERT 
training for staff and disaster training with some urban search and rescue 



             
             

            
           

          

            

            
            

     

          
             
            

 

           
          

Cecilia - brought up if the active shooter policy needs to be reviewed, Tara 
stated Robert just reviewed the policy and the district is staying on top of 
that 

Review of COVID test plan. Currently, every student and staff is given 2 
tests on Friday’s. Policy may be proposed where test are available to 
students and staff as needed vs. distributing to everyone on Fridays 

Laila: update on restorative justice: staff has had many levels of RJ training 

CC wanted an update from Olympic because it’s such a high risk student 
population, Laila and Pat also wanted to hear from new principal, and look 
at the DAC as a resource 

Foster youth have been identified as overly suspended and attendance is 
truant, as a district we need to work with population making sure they are 
getting the support they need and ensure we are using alternate means of 
behavior correction 

Pat wanted to know if DAC will participate in interviewing the new 
superintendent and the possibility of rotating the possibility of a Chair 




